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DATE: March 31, 2021 

TO: Board of Directors 

FROM: Tom Taetz 

RE: Public Comment to the Board 

Can the board please revisit the district policy on sex education? 

Linn county clearly suffers with rates of teen pregnancy and teens being screened with STls. At this 

point, it is clear that the district cares more about self serving religious doctrine than helping the 

students of their community. Community resources are not enough. ft is time for the schools to update 

their practices and values to match the times we are in. 

Thank you, and I hope for the children's sake, the board will consider putting aside their personal beliefs 

for this issue. 
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